
Hiring a Workers' Compensation Attorney

 

Hurt on the job?  Don't worry - we're here to help!  

There are laws in place that are designed to protect you while you are out of
work.  With the help of an experienced attorney, you can receive workers'
compensation benefits that cover lost wages and medical bills.

Here are a few times you'll want to hire an experienced workers'
compensation lawyer.

When to Hire a Workers' Compensation Attorney:

1. Your Employer Denies Your Claim - 

If your employer denies your workers' compensation claim, you are
allowed to request a hearing with the NYS Wokers' Compensation
Board.  Hiring a workers' compensation attorney is your best chance at
receiving benefits for your injuries and lost time from work.

2. Even If Your Employer Accepts Your Claim, You Should File a Claim with
the NYS Workers' Compensation Board

The only way to ensure that you receive the maximum amount of
money for your claim and to protect your right to current and future
medical treatment is to have your claim established by the Workers'
Compensation Board.  When a hearing is scheduled for your case, you
will want an experienced lawyer by your side.



3. Your Medical Issues Are Keeping You From Returning to Work

If you have suffered an injury that keeps you from returning to work,
you may be entitled to compensation that makes up for your lost wages.
 A workers' compensation attorney can help you make sure that you get
the compensation you are entitled to.

4. You May Be Entitled To A Lump Sum of Money For Your Work Related
Injury

In some cases, you may be awarded a lump sum of money for your
work related injuries.  This award can be in addition to the money that
you may receive while you are out of work.  Insurance carriers will
rarely offer this to you voluntarily. You should consult with an
experienced workers' compensation lawyer to evaluate your claim and
to fight for all of the benefits that you are entitled to.

Our attorneys can walk you through the process, keep you informed about
possible pitfalls and give you honest input on your case. 

If you are interested in learning more about how we can help you receive
full or partial coverage for your lost wage and medical bills, visit our website
or give our office a call at 718-626-7730 for legal assistance.

Sincerly,
The Attorneys and Staff at Pyrros & Serres, LLP


